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Make a Memory Jar 
June Second Sunday Family Program at Greenwich Historical Society 
 
Cos Cob, CT, May 9, 2013--The current exhibition From Italy to America at the Greenwich Historical 
Society is filled with important family memories and treasures. Share your own family memories by 
creating representations of them and preserving the results in a Mason jar. All craft materials will 
be supplied by the Historical Society, but you are also welcome to bring personal items such as 
copies of photos, trinkets, souvenirs, clippings and other memorabilia to contribute to your 
project. Drop in any time between 12:30 and 3:30 pm. The program is free with admission to the 
exhibition. 
 
Sunday, June 9, 2013 
Drop in 12:30 to 3:30 pm 
Greenwich Historical Society, Storehouse Gallery 
39 Strickland Road, Cos Cob, CT 06807 
203-869-6899 
www.greenwichhistory.org  
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